
 

 

 

 

International Ski Federation (FIS) 

 

 

Stockholm, August 30, 2021 

 

 

Dear FIS Friends, 

 

The Swedish Olympic Committee would like to express its sincere support to the Swedish Ski 

Association and the Municipality of Falun regarding their application to host the FIS Nordic World Ski 

Championships in 2027.  

 

We can assure you that Sweden, the region of Dalarna and the city of Falun have the competence 

and the experience to conduct the FIS Nordic World Ski Championships 2027. There is a wish to 

always be in the forefront when it comes to developing winter sports and to carry through sport 

events. If Falun would be elected to host the Championships, it would be done with great enthusiasm 

and pride and it would be a good concept for all participators. 

 

The Swedish Olympic Committee gives its full support to the Swedish Ski Association and the 

Municipality of Falun to host the FIS Nordic World Ski Championships in 2027. 

 

 

Your sincerely,  

 

 

Gunilla Lindberg 

Secretary General 

Swedish Olympic Committee 

 


